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Donor Advised Funds 
Turn Your Charitable Investment Into a Vehicle for Change! 

 
A donor advised fund (DAF) is a flexible and convenient way to support WomenStrong International 
with your existing investments. Donating through a DAF allows you to receive favorable tax benefits 

while furthering your philanthropic goals. 

 
Recommend a Donor Advised Fund Gift to WomenStrong International, 

and Help Advance Gender Equity Today!  
 

1. Contact your DAF sponsor to recommend a one time or recurring gift to WomenStrong 
International. When making a grant, your donor advised fund may need this information: 

 

Mailing Address: 
WomenStrong International 

9 East Melrose Street 
Chevy Chase, MD 20815 

 

Tax ID: 47-1707504 

 

2. Contact WomenStrong International to inform us of your DAF recommendation at 
info@womenstrong.org, so that we can appropriately acknowledge your generosity and ensure 
that your grant is allocated according to your desires. 

 

Interested in Establishing a Donor Advised Fund? 
 

If you haven't set up a donor advised account, you might wish to consider establishing one – contact your 
financial advisor to learn more. You can focus your giving to support WomenStrong’s work to build a world 
where all women and girls are healthy and free to thrive and pursue their dreams.  
 
Some advantages to giving through a donor advised fund are as follows: 
  

● Simplicity: Your DAF sponsor handles all record-keeping, disbursements, and tax receipts. 
● Flexibility: The timing of your tax deduction can be separate from your charitable decision-making, and 

you may be able to execute more complex giving strategies. 
● Tax-efficiency: Contributions are tax-deductible, and any investment growth is tax-free. The ease of 

donating long term appreciated securities can help eliminate taxes on capital gains. 
● Family legacy: A DAF is a powerful way to build or continue a tradition of family philanthropy. 
● No transaction fees: Once approved, 100% of your recommended grant will go to support our work at 

WomenStrong International. 


